
From: Gary Goeschel
To: Jennifer Lindo
Subject: FW: To the Inland Wetland Agency and Chairman Gary Upton
Date: Monday, July 20, 2020 10:44:16 AM

 
 

From: John C Parker <JohnCParker1@atlanticbb.net> 
Sent: Saturday, July 18, 2020 4:00 PM
To: Gary Goeschel <ggoeschel@eltownhall.com>; gary@uptonbass.com
Subject: To the Inland Wetland Agency and Chairman Gary Upton
 

I do not support expanding the Upland review area.

Changing a regulation when scientific findings show the need would be fine.

Changing the scope of an existing regulation as a way to stop commercial
development is not appropriate.

I support - following the guidance of professionals. I do not support recommendations based
only on "that would be nice".

 

John C Parker

Niantic CT
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